Springhouse Middle School

Wednesday, Aug 28, 2024

Day 3

Daily Announcements

Students dropped off by parents in the
morning between 7:15 & 7:30 should
report to the Auditorium after entering
the front lobby. No students are
permitted to enter the classroom
hallways until 7:30 am.

Students need to be in their homerooms
for morning attendance by 7:45. If you
are just entering school at 7:45 you are
late for school & considered tardy.

If you arrive at school too late to make it
to homeroom by 7:45 for attendance,
you need to sign in at the front office.

Attendance Office:

**If you have an Appointment or
Leaving early or going on Vacation, you
must fill out an Emergency Permit or
bring a note from home. Please bring
the note or EP to the main office. The
day of your appointment/leaving

early/vacation or if we call for you, you
MUST SIGN OUT IN THE MAIN
OFFICE.**

CELL PHONE POLICY

Cell Phone Policy Reminder:

All cell phones are to be turned OFF
and placed in your backpack or locker.

TRANSPORTATION
BUS PASSES:

Attention All Students:
We can NO longer issue

Bus Passes...
Middle School Athletic
After School Shuttle Bus Info
The After School Shuttle Buses are
located on the side of the building by the
Cafeteria.

Please use the side lobby doors which are
right next to the cafeteria.

If you are participating in a sport or
school related activity please note the
following:

-Going to OMS after school you need to take
the After School Shuttle Bus #133. You
should be dismissed at 2:23pm. The shuttle
buses leave PROMPTLY at 2:28pm -
-Going to Parkland High School you need to
take the Shuttle bus is #PHS 122. You
should be dismissed at 2:30pm



WELCOME BACK SPRINGHOUSE!

ATHLETICS

Parkland High School home games for
Boys/Girls Soccer, Field Hockey,
Basketball, Wrestling, Boys/Girls
Lacrosse, Parkland students with
Parkland ID will be allowed into these
home games for FREE. Take a picture
with your phone and you will always
have your ID on you. Adults pay $5 at
these events.

NO BALLS OR BACKPACKS ARE
ALLOWED INTO HOME EVENTS

WRESTLING

Any 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boy or girl
interested in wrestling this upcoming
season, please see Coach Kleckner or
Coach Groover this week and next
week for some very important
information about fall wrestling
intramurals.

The music department is holding our
annual back-to-school meetings this week
during Timberwolf Time. These meetings
are MANDATORY for all students
signed-up for Band, Chorus, and
Orchestra.

The meeting schedule is as follows:

Wednesday 9/28 6th grade Band, 6th
grade Orchestra, and 7th & 8th grade
Chorus.

Thursday 9/29 7th & 8th grade Band, 7th &
8th grade Orchestra, and 6th grade
Chorus.

Please bring your Chromebook with you
to your meeting.

Attention all students who have
been invited to apply for the
National Junior Honor Society
please make sure your applications
are submitted by Sept 13th to Mrs.
Schneider schneidera@parklandsd.net

Attention all SMS

Students & Staff

Please do your part to help keep SMS
clean! Please don't use masking tape
to hang items on the gray painted
walls in the 7th grade pods. You may
take off some of the paint!

There is an informational meeting for
anyone Interested in participating in
the Multicultural Festival on Tuesday,
September 3rd, during TT in the Media
Center. The Festival is on Saturday,
Sept. 28th.
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